
Dear Middle School Parents, 
 
 
I am highly recommending all rising 6th through 8th graders to complete a math 

workbook over the summer to keep their math skills fresh for next school year. 

Please go to the following website to purchase a Summer Solutions Workbook 

that fits your child’s level.  

 
https://www.summersolutions.net/subjects/math 
 
 
Choose the Summer Solutions level that matches the grade your child has just 

completed. For example, if your child has just finished sixth grade, choose Level 

6. Summer Solutions books are designed to revisit skills and concepts that have 

already been introduced and mastered. The purpose is to allow your child to 

retain what was learned over the past year and in previous years. Once you are 

on the webpage, please scroll to the bottom to the regular Math Solutions books. 

DO NOT purchase the standard based workbooks. Pictures are below for you to 

reference. 

 

Please email me at nwilson@stleocatholic.com if you have any questions. Have 

a great summer! 

 

 

Sincerely, 

Mrs. Nicole Wilson 
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